
17/11/2018 

MS Jennifer Bensted 
1 Wattle AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
bensted@froggy.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Looking at this application I am concerned that the council does not seem to be aware of the 
very well publicised traffic problems on the Northern beaches. I am on the corner of Suwarrow 
st and most days I have serious difficulty getting out of my driveway. Sydney Road is 
continuously at a bottle neck making a trip into Manly quicker to walk. If there is a serious 
overall view of how the council wants to lead this area into the future then this kind of 
development must not set a benchmark for further development. This council does not want to 
leave this disaster as their legacy. Please take the time to discuss this further before a decision 
is made. 

Sent: 17/11/2018 2:15:48 PM
Subject: Online Submission


